

1st - 4th Grade Family Questionnaire for 2018-19 School Year

Please return this Family Questionnaire to your child's teacher by Orientation Day, September 4th. Student's name: _____ Prefers to be called: _____ Teacher:_____ Grade: _____ Date of Birth: _____ ♦ Please share a memory from this summer that communicates aspects of your child's personality, unique qualities, and/or interests. ♦ What is your child most excited and/or anxious about for this school year? What do you hope for your child this year?

♦ Are there any special hobbies, skills, occupations or talents that you (or a family member or friend) may have and would be willing to share with your child's class or another LS classroom?
◆ Is there anything about your child's experience last year that would be helpful for his/her teachers to know?
◆ Is there anything else that you feel would be helpful for us to know about your child and/or your family?

Thank you for taking the time to share this information. It is truly helpful for us in getting to know your child! Please bring this with you to Orientation Day on Tuesday, September 4th or on the first day of school if you are unable to attend Orientation Day. We look forward to seeing you soon!